
Announcements for Friday, January 18, 2019 

 

- Today is the last day for the Be The Change Campaign!   

 

- BT United Way is hosting a toiletry drive. Bring in toiletries for service hours. Please drop off 

your items before or after school in Ms. Tugya’s room, room 725. 

 

- Please see Dean Crowe for your modified ID…they are all printed. 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 


